Fire Dept

August 29, 2022

As the official EMS provider of the 2023 Ogden Marathon, which will be held on
May 20, 2023, we have assembled a varied team of EMT’s and Paramedics to
address the potential medical needs of all participants. Ogden Fire Department
will provide ambulances, engines, and mobile ranger’s staffed with EMT’s and
Paramedics to respond to any potential medical incidents.

Questions regarding anything related to the emergency medical coverage can be
directed to Deputy Chief Mike Slater.

Thank you,

Michael Slater
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